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PRINCIPALõS REPORT 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Letõs celebrate making it to the end of a full term one. It has been two years since 

we managed to make it to the end of the very first term of the year. It certainly 

feels great.  

What an amazing term we have had. Although not completely normal, it has been 

pretty close. Students were able to engage in excursions, incursions, swimming,     

inter school sport, cross country, and much more. More importantly, there was 

zero remote learning for the students, which is fantastic.  

I know many families and staff have battled with Covid over the past 10 weeks. I 

want to thank everyone for working hard to keep our school community as safe as 

possible. It hasnõt been an easy term, but together we made it.  

I have been particularly excited about the new playgrounds. The prep basketball 

and soccer area is getting well used and fingers crossed the senior playground will 

be ready by the time the studentõs return in term two.  

I want to take this opportunity to thank our entire school community for your 

dedication, support and commitment to making Cambridge Primary School a 

school we all can be proud of. This week, we conducted our 

very first whole school assembly outdoors and it would have to 

be the highlight of my term. The National Anthem never     

sounded so sweet.  

Lastly, I want to thank all the staff here at Cambridge Primary 

School. You all have worked exceptionally hard to meet the 

learning and wellbeing needs of the students. You are to be 

commended for your commitment to your craft. To all the    

students, well done on making it through a busy, but hugely 

successful, term.  Overall, you have all represented and         

modelled the schools values and expected behaviours.  

I want to wish everyone a wonderful and well -deserved holiday 

break. If you are travelling abroad, interstate or simply staying 

local, please stay safe, get lots of rest and return to school, re-

freshed and ready to go.  

 

=dcZn Hi^ga^c\ 

https://www.facebook.com/cambridgepsvictoria/
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TERM 1 - WEEK 10 

Monday 4 April   

Tuesday 5 April Year 3 - Chess Fest Tournament 

Wednesday 6 April PHOTO RETAKE DAY 

Thursday 7 April  

Friday 8 April  

Interschool sport - Year 6 

LAST DAY OF TERM 1 - 1:45pm finish 

TERM 2 - WEEK 1 

Monday 25 April  PUBLIC HOLIDAY - ANZAC DAY 

Tuesday 26 April  

Wednesday 27 April  

Thursday 28 April ENR Excursion - Royal Botanic Gardens 

Friday 29 April  Interschool sport - Year 6 

TERM 2 - WEEK 2 

Monday 2 May   

Tuesday 3 May  

Wednesday 4 May  

Thursday 5 May  

Friday 6 May 

Interschool sport - Year 6 

District Cross Country 

TERM 2 - WEEK 3 

Monday 9 May   

Tuesday 10 May  

Wednesday 11 May  

Thursday 12 May 

2A, 2B and 2C Cambridge Reserve Excursion - 11.30am 

2D and 2E Cambridge Reserve Excursion - 12.25pm 

Friday 13 May Interschool sport - Year 6 
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Congratulations to the following students:  

TERM 1 - WEEK 9 

Avani       

Ganta 

Prep C 

This principal award goes to Avani Ganta. She has settled really well 

into Prep. Avani is very helpful to her peers and uses great manners 

within the classroom. She comes in everyday with a smile on her face. 

Keep up the great work.  

Oliver     

Clark 

Prep D 

Oliver has made a wonderful start to his Prep year here at Cambridge 

Primary School. He has already shown our school values of Respect, 

Self-Resilience, Integrity and Excellence both in and outside the      

classroom. Oliver always participates in our class activities with       

enthusiasm and always strives to do his best work. He is kind and      

caring and always eager to help his classmates and his teachers. Well 

done, Oliver! You should feel very proud of yourself. We love having 

you as part of our class Prep D! Congratulations on such an amazing 

beginning to your school years here at Cambridge Primary School.  

Dinahrose  

Percival Tafili 

1D 

Dinahrose has made a great start to year one by working hard, trying 

her best and following instructions.  She always shows the school    

values and often receives value slips in class for her work and             

behaviour. She is a friendly and gentle girl who cares about those 

around her. She is always willing to help her teacher and others.  

Well done, Dinahrose!  

Eva         

Gates 

2C 

Eva is a bright and bubbly student with an infectious personality. She 

comes to school with a smile and a growth mindset every morning. 

Eva is a very helpful student and thoughtful towards others. She       

displays all of the RISE VALUES: respect, integrity, self-resilience and 

excellence on a daily basis.  

Oren         

Wijeyasiri 

2D 

Oren is a polite and well -mannered classmate of 2D. He comes to 

school every day ready to learn and always with a positive attitude. 

Oren is the first person to offer to assist another student or teacher 

and approaches challenges with a growth mindset. Well done, Oren!  

PRINCIPAL AWARDS 
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PLAYGROUNDS ARE NOT TO BE USED 

BEFORE OR AFTER SCHOOL 

 

Rapid Antigen Testing ð Positive Result 

Students and staff will do the tests at home and must report any positive test results to their 

school. If staff or students receive a positive test result at any time, they must also report this 

through the Department of Health system (Rapid Antigen Tests | Coronavirus Victoria) or via 

the coronavirus hotline at 1800 675 398.  

Students (or their parents) must also report a positive result to their school, either through the 

VicEd COVID portal https://covidtest.educationapps.vic.gov.au/s/login/SelfRegister?startURL=%

2Fs%2F or by phone or written notification; this is so the school can support them, record that 

they will be absent while in 7 -day isolation and let the rest of the school community know there 

has been a positive case onsite and that they should monitor for symptoms. 

Parent must create an account to register their details. 

DISABLED PARKING 

Please do not park in disabled parking spots. These spots are 

reserved for those people who have an                               

Accessibility Parking Permit.  

A common disability parking myth is that permits can be used 

by a permit holder's friends or family whenever they like. 

While a lot of people believe this to be true, the law is pretty 

clear: it's illegal for anyone to use a disability parking permit 

unless the permit holder is travelling with them in the car. 

CONGRATULATIONS 

Tayte Marchant and Advithi Dasari          

represented Cambridge at the School Sport 

Victoria Region Swimming Championships.  

Tayte came 4th overall in the boysõ 10 year 

old butterfly and Advithi came 10th overall 

in the girlsõ 12 year old backstroke. 

Congratulations to both of these students. 

We are all very proud of you.  

IMPORTANT IMFORMATION  
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WELLBEING 

Attendance 

Families will be receiving an email through Compass early next term regarding late             

attendance. School starts promptly at 8.45am. The school gates open at 8.35am with daily 

instruction starting at 8.45am. When a student is late, they miss the important information 

about the day and the beginning of the first sessionõs instruction, social interaction with their 

friends and they may feel anxious or embarrassed about often coming in late.  

 

EVERY MINUTE COUNTS! 

 

 

      

    

            

      

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL STARTS AT 

8.45AM!  

  DONõT BE LATE!!     

 

Happy Holidays from the Wellbeing Team!  

It has been a busy term for the Wellbeing Team and it has been great to meet our new 

Preps, students and their families.  We have enjoyed building relationships and working with 

students around social skills. 

Wishing you a wonderful and safe break and a happy Easter, whatever that may look like 

for your family. We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 26th April.   
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When your child 

misses just: 

that equalsé which isé. 

Therefore, from 

Prep to Year 12, 

that isé. 

  

10 minutes 

  

 50 minutes of 

learning a week 

 Nearly 1 and a ½  

weeks per year 

 Nearly ½ a year of 

school 

 20 minutes 

  

1 hour and 40 

minutes of learning 

a week 

  

 Nearly 2 and a ½ 

weeks per year 

 Nearly a year of 

school 

  

30 minutes 

  

 ½ day of learning 

a week 

 4 weeks per year 

 Nearly 1 and a ½ 

years of school 

 1 hour 

 1 whole day of 

learning a week 

 8 weeks per year 

or nearly a term 

per year  

 Over 2 and a ½ 

years of school. 

Your childõs best 

learning time is at 

the beginning of 

the day. 
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WELLBEING 

LAST BREAKFAST CLUB FOR TERM 1!! 
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